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19th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Behaviour Hubs Programme 
 
The Buckingham School is taking part in the Behaviour Hubs programme; a Department for Education-
funded programme to improve behaviour in schools. We have been paired with an exemplary lead school 
who will guide us through a year of support, in which we will develop new behaviour cultures to make sure 
that all students can learn in a calm, safe and supportive environment.  
 
As part of this programme of support, we will be gathering the views of students and staff, to understand 
how they perceive behaviour in School. This will help us to identify areas for improvement. This survey will 
take place in school time and should last no more than ten minutes. 
 
The survey is anonymous and students will be given the choice whether to complete the survey or not. 
However we would also like to seek your consent.  
 
A report that summarises the findings (i.e. percentage for each question and response option) for the 
whole School and by individual Year Groups will be shared with our partner school for the purpose of target 
setting and reflection.  
 
If you would prefer your child not to complete the survey, please email me by Tuesday 23rd January. If we 
do not hear from you, we will presume that you understand that participation for your children is voluntary 
but you agree to them taking part in the research. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs E Curtis 
Assistant Headteacher 
ecurtis@buckinghamschool.org  
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